

♦ College Research Committee

March 20, 2017

Dr. Maria Timberlake Foundations and Social Advocacy Cornish Hall, Room 1227

Dear Dr. Timberlake:

Congratulations! On behalf of the College Research Committee and in conjunction with the Research and Sponsored Programs Office (RSPO), I am pleased to inform you that your proposal, "Beyond 'Slackers & Troublemakers': Project-base learning and Students with Disabilities" has been selected for funding through the Faculty Research Program's 2017 – 2018 competition.

The award period begins July 1, 2017 and expires June 30, 2018. These funds are to be used as outlined in your project budget except that your maximum total reimbursement will be \$2,805.00 Unexpended funds shall revert to RSPO unless extenuating circumstances are discussed and approved beforehand.

For assistance with financial procedures we have included information that defines your obligations under the program. Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact RSPO at x2511. Also note that as Project Director you are responsible for submitting a final report 30 days following the expiration of the project.

The Committee extends its congratulations and best wishes for a successful research project that can serve as a basis for future external support.

Sincerely,

Bonni C. Hodges, Chair College Research Committee

BH/vk Enclosure

pc: J. Kim

A. Lachance

M. Prus